
 

 

Wow…what a term it has been! Evergreen Primary Academy 
started term 4 with some children learning at home and some 
children learning in school but we always made time to be 
together ‘virtually’, every day.  Zoom lessons became the daily 
norm and we’ve all become experts at posting learning and 
feedback on ClassDojo! 
  
Then the magic happened…we all came back together 
again!  It’s been a few weeks since we’ve all been back in our 

classes, back in our playgrounds and back doing what we do best…learning!  It’s been a joy-filled four 
weeks with forest school, ‘virtual’ Into University sessions, gem certificate assemblies, Bristol Sport 
PE lessons and gardening club with our local PCSO being some of the most popular return to school 
activities. 
We’ve been busy creating a pupil Eco Committee and announcing our new pupil Health and Safety 
Committee and held our first meetings where we’ve generated some great ideas on how to keep our 
Evergreen Community healthy, happy and safe. 
  
We’d like to say a big ‘thank you’ to all of our children and 
families for supporting us in keeping our Evergreen 
community members safe by following social distancing rules 
at drop-off and pick-up time.  We’ve been so impressed with 
how you’ve adapted to our systems and processes both in the 
building and outside of it.  We know that living in ‘bubbles’ 
has taken some getting used to and we are so proud of how 
well our children follow our classroom H&S processes to keep 
themselves and others safe. 
  
As you know, our staff have also been playing their part and, as well as following all our social 
distancing and hygiene processes, they have been regularly using lateral flow device tests before 
coming in to work to ensure that our school environment is covid-secure. 
  
As we approach the end of term four, we’d like to wish you all a restful break and look forward to 
seeing you all again on 19th April for another great term!  We look forward to starting our virtual 
class assemblies again and planning for a socially distanced version of sports day for KS1 and KS2!  
Have a good break! 

 Follow us on Social Media 
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